
 

 

 

 

February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have heard from our GCSE drama examiner who has set a date for the year 11 practical scripted 

exam. He will be coming in to examine the students performing their two extracts from ‘A Curious 
Incident of the Dog in the Night-time’ on Monday 26th February 2018 with performances beginning at 

3.30pm. 

 

Students will be rehearsing during the day and will need to be ready for the examiner to arrive at 3pm 

to check paperwork prior to the performances. We have put together a schedule of timings but these 

may vary on the day depending on how long the examiner needs to write up notes between 

performances. However, we expect the whole exam to be no longer than 3 hours at the most. This 

would mean a potential finish time of 6.30pm at the latest.  

 

As the performances will take place after school we will be able to invite a small audience to come and 

support the students. We are a bit limited on space in the drama studio as we must accommodate the 

examiner and camera to film each performance but each student can invite up to two guests as a 

maximum. 

 

With this in mind can I please ask that you complete the slip below to let me know if you will be 

attending and how many seats you would like so I can make sure we have enough seats laid out. 

Audience members would need to arrive from 3.00pm for a 3.30pm performance start time.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs M Newman  

Acting Curriculum Leader of Drama 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To: Mrs M Newman 

 

I will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the year 11 exam performance of ‘A 
Curious Incident of a Dog in the Night-Time’ on Monday 26th February 2018. I would like: 

 

 1 Seat      2 Seats 

 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) …………………………………………………………………………………..…………………. 
 

Parent/Carer (please print) …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


